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Andrew King

From: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: FW: -application-p22076ful). 

From: Kathy Stedeford <REDACTED>  
Sent: 27 May 2023 08:30 
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly) <planning@scilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: -application-p22076ful).  
 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password 
details if requested. 

Dear Madam, 
 
I, like other people on Bryher are appalled at the decisions being made on our behalf despite representaƟon from 
the Island. I would have thought that Isles of Scilly Councillors would be aware of the devastaƟng affect that this 
could have on our Tourism businesses, and also the cost of so much unnecessary work being undertaking that will 
be of no benefit to us and will spoil some of our lovely beaches and unseƩle the wild life on the island. 
 
I have lived and worked in Tourism on Bryher since 1969, I realise that change and alteraƟon is needed, but we have 
always managed to work with the appropriate authoriƟes and their representaƟves.  This has always entailed full 
and frank consultaƟons and we have always managed to arrive at a soluƟon that addresses local concerns. 
 
I feel that there is a certain arrogance being directed towards Bryher Residents which is not helpful, and I think 
before any works are undertaken, we go back to a ‘full and frank consultaƟon’. 
 
Regards 
 
Kathy Stedeford 
REDACTED 


